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TO:  Will Mosley, REHS 

Environmental Health Specialist, Wilson County Health Department  

 

FROM: Tim Crissman, Regional Soil Scientist, REHS, M.S. 

OSWP Branch, Env. Health Section, DPH, NCDHHS    

 

CC:  Angela Manning, REHS 

  Environmental Health Supervisor, Wilson County Health Department  

 

DATE:  June 30, 2017 

 

RE: Report for The The Larry Ball (owner) property located at 5260 Quaker Rd., Cross Roads 

Twsp., Wilson County, (Parcel PIN 3700-06-4046.000; 1.06-acres; Camelot Residential 

Subdivision, Lot 9, Section 4) 

 

On June 5, 2017, the On-Site Water Protection Branch (OSWP) visited the above referenced site to 

determine soil and site suitability for an on-site wastewater system.     

  

The application for an Improvement Permit (IP) submitted on April 21, 2017, by Larry Ball, property 

owner, proposes a place of residence- a single-family dwelling unit to contain two (2) bedrooms with a 

maximum of four (4) occupants (240-gallons per day; domestic strength wastewater characteristics).  

The property and dwelling unit is to be served or connected to a public water supply source (municipal 

county/city water).  

   

The property was evaluated in accordance with the North Carolina Laws and Rules for Sewage 

Treatment and Disposal Systems, 15A NCAC 18A .1900 with hand auger borings.  Attached to this 

report (10-pages) is supporting documentation with a proposed initial/active and a repair/reserve 

wastewater system to serve a two (2) bedroom dwelling unit with a maximum of four (4) occupants 

(240-gpd.).  This proposal is provided in accordance with 15A NCAC 18A .1900 regulations and is 

based on the soil and site conditions evaluated on June 5, 2017.  Alterations, modifications, and/or 

disturbance to the site, other than those listed in this report that are necessary to install the 

wastewater system shall render this proposal void.  Please share this document with the 

applicant/property owner. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the information presented in this report, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at 910-226-4010.  
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